
 

Wrapping up 2023
Many of our readers have supported us for years - thank you! For us, it is an honor to

work towards a Sacramento region that is safe for all modes of transportation. Chances
are, in the course of your everyday life, you have used or benefited from infrastructure
or programming that SABA has had a hand in. Also likely, is that you've encountered

dangers and obstacles on our roads that we are working to mitigate or repair.

It wasn't
until I was in
my current
position that
I learned just
how
important
the work we
are engaged
in really is,
especially
when
considering
the future. It
takes steady,
unwavering
effort to
effect
change, with

constant community support and input. All of the gifts, donations and support
we receive from you, at any amount large or small, are appreciated and vital to
see the changes we're working for. We've made progress, and there's plenty of
work still to be done. Heading into 2024, I invite you to take a look at SABA's
accomplishments. You can find them here.

SABA's staff and team of volunteers work
If everyone gave SABA just $5.00 a
month, we'd put it to use making our
streets safer, supporting the creation of

https://files.constantcontact.com/c79ec905701/ccb40223-d79c-4ae6-bd7d-54e60c392f0b.pdf
https://sacbike.org/individual-membership/
https://sacbike.org/individual-membership/


hard to keep our programs and projects
rolling forward. We have a great set of
partners, but change and education

comes at a significant cost that can best
be approached by individuals like you,

who believe in our mission.

a connected trail network, and the
bicycle education program we'd like to
expand.

We'd also develop more resources for
cyclists and other social events and rides
just for fun, building community as we
explore the City and region.

SABA membership highlights the strength and visibility
of cyclists. Our members are crucial to our work, and
together we are building a critical mass of those who
take action to make Sacramento a safe and enjoyable
place to ride a bicycle.

We are making a difference!

Join us today and keep us moving for you and for
cyclists like you.
Happy New Year.

Gear'd Up is proudly presented by
REI, Washington Commons, Centene,
Metro Air Park and Capitol Yards.

Find out how your organization or
business can help make Sacramento
the best place to ride a bike. Join us!

Become a SABA
Supporter

Support SABA today and become an
advocate for safe streets.

We're working for commuters,
recreation riders,

students and seniors.
We're working for you.

Become a SABA supporter and help support
programs like Project Activation Meadowview, our
social rides, our Upcycle program, bicycle classes,

or our Ride, Ready, Repair work.
Whether you commute by bike or ride for fun,

your support will underwrite our efforts to
make the Sacramento region a safer place for

everyone to ride!

https://sacbike.org/individual-membership/
http://www.rei.com
https://www.washington-commons.org/
https://www.centene.com/
https://www.thecapitolyards.com/
https://sacbike.org/business-and-organization-memberships/
https://sacbike.org/individual-membership/
https://sacbike.org/individual-membership/


Sacramento Area Bicycle Advocates is a 501c3
​nonprofit organization.

​Your donation is tax-deductible.
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